From: Welburn PC

Sent: 02 February 2020 11:55

To: Development Management

Subject: Planning Notification 19/01319/FUL Please see attached Letter

Dear Sir/Madam

The Parish Council discussed this application at their last meeting and agreed they Objected, as the site is potentially
becoming over developed and it will be an added burden to the already congested Main Street.

Yours faithfully
Fiona Hill

Parish Clerk
Welburn PC



